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Collision in Mono

	On Thursday October 9th, at 9 p.m. patrolling Dufferin OPP officers came upon a two vehicle personal injury collision on Highway

10 Northbound north of 20th Sideroad in Mono.

Preliminary investigation revealed a northbound Nissan Rogue SUV collided with rear of a tractor trailer hopper gravel truck.

Shelburne Fire Department responded and extricated the male driver and female passenger from vehicle. They were both taken to

Headwaters Health Centre with serious but non-life threatening injuries by Dufferin EMS. The male driver of tractor trailer was

uninjured.

No charges have been laid at this time.
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